
Proposed Technical Code Amendments Comment Period to Close March 14

Proposed amendments for local adoption of the International Residential Code, the
International Building Code and International Existing Building Code will remain available
for review and input through March 14. These Technical Codes are available here for
your review.

Proposed amendments to two additional technical codes, the International Property
Maintenance Code (Austin Code) and the International Energy Conservation Code (Austin
Energy), will be available for review and comment beginning March 15.

Thank you for your continued interest in Development Services topics.

City of Austin Development Services Department

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpublicinput.com%2F2021TechnicalCodeChanges&data=04%7C01%7CKalissa.Tozzi%40austintexas.gov%7C6bca87b92a874bc37e1008d8cf6f061f%7C5c5e19f6a6ab4b45b1d0be4608a9a67f%7C0%7C0%7C637487423039030241%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=E2lG%2FK8b7eGZNbRQkHzmoKjMH0b%2B%2F%2BuJ8fhiGJqcXTI%3D&reserved=0

